
Greetings to Tokyo Rainbow Pride!

Congratulations to Tokyo Rainbow Pride on another year of courage, hard work and
dedication. We wish you great success for Tokyo Rainbow Pride 2019 and all the years
to come.

Thank you for your efforts throughout the year to work towards a society of tolerance
and diversity, in which everyone is treated as an equal citizen, regardless of gender or
sexual identities. We will be thinking of you as you march and fill the streets with love
and pride.

May all of us, Vietnam and Japan, stand in solidarity and push for change. In times of
challenge, we have hope. We have pride.

All of us hope to see you in Hanoi soon. This year, Hanoi Pride will be held in the third
week of September. Come and celebrate with us!

Happy Pride,

Chizo Lee

Secretary of Hanoi Pride


